Chris O'Brien
“

From: n722sa <n722sa@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 9:30 AM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Concerned Rhode Island Boater

As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose House Bill 6256 and urge the committee to reject this bill. This tax would
harm the marine industry, local businesses, and our boating community.

Boating of every type is core to Rhode Island’s identity & our many Marine Businesses our vital to our economy. It's
what makes RI as unique as we are, and we are unique, there’s no place else like RI.
Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Gary Verrill

35 Arnolds Neck Drive
Warwick, RI 02886

Sent from my iPhone



